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Dear Winy Maas,

I thank you for your contribution to the catalog of the Korean Pavilion. It was a 
great pleasure to have an opportunity to talk to you about the ‘The FAR Game.’

And I hope the catalog helps you to know more about the front lines of the
architectural battles and the conflicts in Korean cities.

Look forwards to seeing you in the near future.

Very best,

Sung Hong KIM

Department of Architecture

University of Seoul

Seoul, 130-743, Korea


